
I strongly protest against the proposal to convert the transmission of landline calls to broadband 

instead of the present fixed line connections. 

Broadband is not yet universally available. Also, in poor reception areas, customers are forced into 

using a WiFi connection, which has serious health implications. 

More than one percent of the U.K. population has become sensitive to electromagnetic radiation. 

Doesn’t sound like much, does it? But that adds up to roughly 6.7 million people! 

You need to consult informed sources, such as www.es-uk.info or the5gappeal.eu where  the 

international scientific community can tell you what electromagnetic radiation does to people. 5G is 

even more damaging. Electromagnetic sensitivity is already recognised in law in the U.K. and the EU,  

tho few cases make the headlines. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Early 


